In the course of the past.eight months, I have
found that we have worked effectively together and I
believe your future availability augurs well for the
success of our endeavours.

I look forward to resuming our negotlations
on a long term agreement in the very near future and
to submitting a final joint report to our governments
shortly thereafter.

Yours sincerely,

1. Cadieuvy
Wecotlatnr tor Harltlme
qoundarles (Canaéa/U




